
 

FRANCONIA TOWNSHIP  

 

Notice is hereby given, that the Board of Supervisors of the Township of 

Franconia, Chisago County, Minnesota, will meet Monday, March 27, 

2018, from 6am-5pm to attend a training/conference held by the 

Minnesota Association of Townships at the Holiday Inn in St. Cloud, 

Minnesota. 

 

Dated:  March 17, 2018 

 

Melissa Glenna, Clerk 

Town of Franconia 

 

 

 


